

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 T 02 63654287 F 02 63654264 springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

Term 2 Week 9 2014

Monday, 23 June 2014

What's On!!

TERM 2 2014

Spring into School: Tomorrow 24th June (fees due)

Resumes Tues 15th July

Last Day of Term: Fri 27th June

Last tennis lesson for the time being

Gosling Creek Activity

Note: Come suitably dressed for these activities

School Resumes: Tues 15th July

LAST ASSEMBLY FOR THE TERM 2





Congratulations to last week's award winners;

Riley, Alex, James, Chelsea, Rachel, Brooke, Monique and Bradley.



Well done to Lauren on achieving her distinction award. Lauren always works conscientiously and is always willing to help others. Lauren shows great sportsmanship in the playground and encourages others to join in.

Reports - Parent teacher interviews

Reports have been sent home with students today. If you would like to further discuss your child's progress with Mrs Barrett or Mr Scott please speak to them or Maxine to arrange a time.

Term Dates

This Friday is the last day of term 2. Students return to school for Term 3 on Tuesday 15th July. The staff will be at school on Monday 14th if you have any queries before the students return.

End of term activities-Uniform Reward

To reward the students for a great improvement in wearing their correct uniform we are planning a fun afternoon at Gosling Creek Reserve this Friday. We will travel to Gosling Creek by car at 1pm, have a sausage sizzle lunch and play some fun games. Students can be picked up at 3:15pm at the car park closest to Forest Road. If you are able to assist with transport please meet at the school at 1pm. Students can wear casual clothes but they need to be suitable for tennis and running around.

















Thanks and Good Luck Miss Pickford and Miss Scott

Thank you to Miss Pickford and Miss Scott for the enthusiasm and effort you have put in during your short prac. On behalf of the staff and students we hope you've enjoyed your experiences at Spring Terrace.

Miss Pickford will return later in the year to complete a prac in the primary class.

Tennis

This Friday will be our last day of tennis for the time being.

Orienteering

The primary students had a great time orienteering on Wednesday; they were able to practice their map reading and compass skills while getting fit. Thank you to the Gold Seeker Orienteering Club for organising this great event.

There were photos and an article in Saturdays Central Western Daily.

The Gold Seekers are planning to run some family friendly events during holidays and after the fun the students had on Wednesday I'm sure the whole family would enjoy themselves.





ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM

Announcing our School Holiday Winter Workshops

There is "Something for Everyone". Sign up for a Ukulele workshop, whilst your children are at the Glee Club Workshop or a Song Writing Workshop. There are so many things to try it will be hard to choose, so why not try them ALL. Places are limited so get in quick! We will be taking bookings via the ORC Admin Monday - Friday or if you are at the Three Blind Mice concert tomorrow (10am - 11am) you will have the opportunity to sign up afterwards.

<u>Note</u>: Please see the school noticeboard for further details on classes available.

safe
holiday and we will
see you on Tuesday
15th July!

